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We have had a jam-packed quarter this chilly spring season 
filled with philanthropy events, formal, sisterhoods, and 
more! 

Our first activity this spring, Initiation, welcomed our winter 
COB sisters into Delta Gamma. We are happy to announce 
our chapter’s growth and shifting families as we continue to 
bring wonderful women into our sorority.  

Spring events started off strong with Founder’s Day at Ida 
Noyes’ Cloisters Club alongside our sisters at DePaul and o ur 
Chicago-based alumnae!  

 

Jazmin, Destiny, & Constanza at Anchor Slam Setup 

Amongst the sisterhoods we enjoyed this quarter, DGs 
participated in many UChicago-sponsored events including the 2nd 
and 3rd year formals at the Alder Planetarium and Shedd 
Aquarium respectively.  

 
 

Matty & Eva celebrating Founder’s Day 

Eva, Emily B., Yenna, Matty & Litzy at 2nd year formal 

Isabel, Gaby F., Kimmy, Ally A., Alex & Rachel at 3rd year formal 

This quarter we bonded more with our sisters in other sororities, enjoying a joint sisterhood with Pi Beta Phi at 
Cava, a Panhellenic picnic on the quad, watching philanthropy events with Pi Phi’s Arrowfest and Alpha Omicron 
Pi’s Fratelorette, and the annual IF sing competition including all Greek Organizations on campus.   
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Our year would not have been complete without spring formal at Azul Rooftop and the party buses we took to 
get there! The cold weather was not enough to stop our chapter from enjoying the Chicago Skyline and the 
great views Azul had to offer.  
 

 

 

 
 
Anchor Slam was a great time and, of course, a big 
success! It was held at the Henry Crown Fieldhouse 
and had a lineup of 18 teams! The event was 
sponsored by Storm Energy Drinks, giving us the 
energy to put on the event and even more for out 
champs! We saw members from across the 
UChicago community come together to support 
Service for Sight! 

Alesi, Micayla, & Myra 

We also participated in IF sing and are proud to say we took home the Quality 
Cup for the Best Sorority! We had alumnae in attendance pictured below, 
alongside some images from the competition.  

 

Lauren K. & Kalli at Formal 

Unlike previous years, our Director of Anchor Slam Ally K and 
VP Foundation Rachel W decided to bring back the bake sale 
with Stan’s Donuts to help raise even more for our event! Stan’s 
Donuts were a hit with UChicago and gave us the opportunity 
to spread the word on Anchor Slam and recruit even more 
teams.  

Grace, Gaby D., Julia D., & Constanza 

IF Sing DG Participating at IF Sing 
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DGs were out and about this quarter! From a Cubs game in May to cookie 
making on campus, running up and down Lakeshore Drive, and cleaning up the 
Midway, we had an active quarter this spring! 
 
 

Formal was at Azul Rooftop and DGs had a record-good time dancing on the party buses on the way there, and 
dancing into the night once we arrived! 
 

Ashley C. & Alex B 

Olivia R. & Arya 

 

Suttyn, Mari, Maisie, & Kaitlyn getting ready for Big/Little Bachelorette 
Night out 

We hosted a night downtown for our graduating 
seniors, aptly named our Big/Little Bachelorette Night 
Out, costumes encouraged! 
 
 

Claire M., Radha, & Ishani 

Kacey & Lulu 

Laurie, Audrey, Lauren, & Kalli 

Some other group 
favorites include 
pole dancing, 
karaoke, and our 
fellow sororities’ 
philanthropy 
events! 
 

Puppy yoga sisterhood 

Emily B. & Siena 

 

Sara M. & Valentina 

Ashley & Alex 
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Yenna C. organized our chapter 
merch this quarter, styled below by 
Litzy T. and Yenna! Yenna worked 
with MitchFlippoMfg to design out 
custom Eta Zeta - UChicago Delta 
Gamma hoodie and short sweat-
set. We owe Yenna a huge ‘thank 
you’ for taking it upon herself to get 
the job done! 

We celebrated our graduating seniors throughout the quarter through senior spotlight presentations during 
chapter. Organized by Lulu B., we loved looking at old photos of our seniors as kids, first years, and now as 
graduating fourth years with their friends and family. We will not forget their heartfelt speeches filled with advice 
for current DGs, and the tearful goodbyes shared by bigs and littles as they recounted their best moments, favorite 
memories, and hundreds of stories from DG. Some pictures from senior spotlights are shared below! 
 
 

Ally will be working in 
assent management in 
Chicago and Paige is 
entering her gap year 
doing research at 
UChicago before med 
school! 
 

Raquel is doing clinical 
research before med 
school, and Suttyn is 
getting her Master in 
Management at Booth! 
 

Anika is off to San Juan 
to teach a fellowship 
and Ashley will be 
working at AlphaSights 
in NYC!  
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While we are sad to see our graduating seniors go, we are ecstatic to wish 
them luck in their future endeavors across the globe! With summer 
starting, watch out for our upcoming summer newsletter to keep everyone 
in-the-know on our DG’s wonderful summer jobs and plans. Another year 
down at UChicago is an accomplishment for all of our sisters, especially 
our graduates! Also, a special thank you to Ally K. who started the 
Newsletter during her presidency! 
 

 

 Thank you so much for all the generous donations! Through your support we have been able to help assist two 
members of our sisterhood for whom membership would not have been possible. At this point, the fund is almost 
completely utilized. As we continue to grow and welcome more members, we are seeking additional support to 
ensure we can extend the opportunities to other women. 

 

Eta Zeta is committed to welcoming women from all backgrounds and identities who are committed to friendship and 
doing good. This includes prioritizing a chapter membership that is diverse, inclusive, and accessible on all fronts. 
Inspired by the Zeta Theta chapter at Columbia, we are launching a formal fund via GoFundMe that allows assistance 
to go directly to members in need who are facing the possibility of terminating their membership in Delta Gamma. 
Delta Gamma Foundation initiatives like Sisters Helping Sisters (need-based scholarships) are vital and important, but 
they cannot be used towards chapters dues. Honor Board and the chapter's finance team can take steps to 
temporarily reduce dues hardship, but there is currently no way to provide mutual aid to those who need funds 
immediately. We would like to be that mutual aid.  

This independent fund is not affiliated 
with Executive Offices or the Delta Gamma 
Foundation. Any contribution you provide 
will be instrumental in supporting the 
women of Eta Zeta, ensuring that finances 
will not be a barrier to continuing 
membership in the chapter. Please visit 
our GoFundMe page to learn more about 
this initiative or reach out to ATC and 
Establishing Member, Emilee Lales 
(eclales@gmail.com, 773-401-7071) if you 
have any questions. 
 
 

We would love to connect with you all more! If you are interested in meeting with some of our amazing women 
or our chapter to discuss anything from post grad life, career insights, or even just chat please reach out to 
dghzpres@gmail.com. As always, we would love to share any opportunities, events, or announcements from 
alumnae with the current chapter. Please email dbmoser@uchicago.edu to send in any messages for our 
returning sisters or other alumnae! 

Josie & Raquel 
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